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Thank you Mr. Co-chair. Just two words to make a precition in the same sense as Mexico did,
concerning the status of reports submitted under Article 7 of the Ottawa Convention. Asit was mentioned in
the meeting of Standing Committee number 1, Ecuador is one of the three counties that has aready presented
its report for the period 2000-2001 on March of thisyear.

Thank you again.



